Amendment to EBTJV project Restoring Habitat Connectivity in the Bobbs Creek Watershed, PA Under the EBTJV
The USFS Allegheny National Forest will likely gain additional funding through stewardship timber sales which are directed to be used for the replacement of culvert 116/2 within the Bobbs Creek watershed.  Therefore, we would like to use funding awarded from NFHAP – EBTJV toward replacement of another culvert on Shingle Mill Hollow (USFS road 271). This stream is also located in the Allegheny National Forest and within the Upper Allegheny watershed.  
Some of the awarded funds ($12,550) for the Bobbs Creek project will continue to be used for monitoring and assessment of the effects of culvert replacement on brook trout populations in both Bobbs Creek and in Shingle Mill Hollow.  The remainder of awarded funds ($37,450) will be used for replacement of the culvert on Shingle Mill Hollow.
Location of Shingle Mill Hollow culvert replacement: 41.918º, -78.842º
Revised Budget
	Activity
	NFHAP Request
	Acres/Miles Affected

	Brook trout population monitoring
	$12,550
	3.8 miles in Bobbs Creek;

1.2 miles in Shingle Mill Hollow

	Shingle Mill Hollow Replacement
	$37,450
	1.2 miles of tributary habitat opened to fish passage

	
	
	

	Total
	$50,000
	5.0 miles


